END OF YEAR DINNER 2003

Zontians from Brisbane East like Zontians in many of our Clubs combined their December Meeting with a special Christmas Dinner Menu and invited partners and friends to celebrate the end of another year.

The opportunity was taken to present HonZon badges to some special people who have helped and supported the Club during 2003.  Pat and Michelle (sisters of Club member Jo) and Desma (friend of Club member Theresa) were recognised for their great contribution to our Sunday working bees making the Zonta Breast Care Cushions which we supply to the Mater Private and Princess Alexandra Hospitals.  Also recognised and thanked for their support at our many functions were John, Michael, Paul and Warren (husbands of President Lyn, Sandra, Margaret and Bev)

The opportunity was taken to present the Alopecia Association with the proceeds from the recent Car Rally and Club members each brought gifts to be given to a local Women’s' Refuge.

The evening was lots of fun with all the Christmas trimmings of bonbons, sweets, Christmas trivia quizzes and of course those Christmas songs were playing in the background.

To all our Zonta friends and supporters have a wonderful and safe holiday season.
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